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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

KS2 Production 

 

The premiere of ‘Treachery at Traitors Quay’ took place on Tuesday.  We were all very proud of 

the amazing acting and singing from all the children in KS2.  The collaboration and teamwork 

needed to put it all together showed just how committed the children are to each other.  Thank 

you to all the families that came along to watch and support the children and a special thank you 

to Emily Light and the rest of our KS2 staff for the extra time they put into making it all come 

together. 

 

Transition Days 

 

On Tuesday and Wednesday mornings next week, all the 

children will be moving to their new classrooms to spend time 

getting to know their new teachers. 

 

Matilda at South Dartmoor 

 

On Monday, all the children from Years 5 and 6 visited South 

Dartmoor for the day to watch a performance of Matilda and 

take part in some drama workshops.  It was a fantastic day and 

a great opportunity for the children to get used to being in a 

KS3 settings and see the types of activities they will be doing 

when they go to secondary school. 

 

Reading Challenge 

 

Over the summer holiday, we are setting a 

reading challenge for the children.  Reading is 

such an important skill and one which enables 

children to access the curriculum and learn.  

We hope that you will be able to support us 

with this so that the children come back to 

school having enjoyed some great books and 

ready to learn.  Keep an eye out for a letter 

which will be going out to everyone next week 

with more details. 
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Lunches and Wraparound 

Care 

 

Parent Pay is already prepared for 

lunch bookings in September.  

Please use Parent Pay to pre-order 

your child’s lunch rather than 

waiting until the day.  This helps us 

to start the day promptly and 

children don’t miss any of their 

first lesson of the day due to 

school lunch admin. 

 

Wraparound Care is also ready for 

bookings on Parent Pay for the 

new school year. 

 

Clubs  

 

There will be no afterschool clubs next week.  These will start again in September and a letter will 

go out about them at the beginning of term. 

 

Updated End of Term Dates 

 

Please put these important dates in your diary.   

 

Date Event Time 

Tuesday 19th and 
Wednesday 20th July 

Children visit new classes and 
teachers 

Both mornings 

Friday 22nd July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Last Day of Term 

2pm 

Monday 5th September Back to School!  

 
Have a great weekend,   

  Eddie Brown 
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